
3 November 2020

Mike Hunt
By email: fyi-request-13931-881d2537@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Hunt,

Official Information Act request – BVSc Admissions 2020

I am responding on behalf of the University to your request for information, received on 8 October 2020.

A response to each of your queries is provided in the table below:

Information requested Response

Number of VetMAP seats available/set-aside There is no specified allocation

Number of VetMAP seats filled (successfully selected
applicants)

12

Number of VetMAP applicants 24

Lowest GPA for successful VetMAP applicants 5

Highest GPA for unsuccessful VetMAP applicants 4.3

Lowest GPA for successful general applicants a 5.5

Highest GPA for unsuccessful general applicants 8.8

Highest GPA for successful VetMAP applicantsb 9.0

Highest GPA for successful General applicantsb 9.0

Average GPA for successful VetMAP applicantsb 7.0

Average GPA for successful General applicantsb 7.6

Weightings (%) of the individual selection components
towards the final VetMAP selection score for each of;
GPA, CASPer, and VetMAP Advisor Comments

The selection of VetMAP students is a holistic
process and as such there are not specific
weightings attached to each selection
component.

Notes to response:
a This is higher than for the years 2017-2019 in which the lowest GPA of selected students in the general
pathway was 5.0
bThis information was not requested but has been provided to give a more complete context regarding the
GPA of selected students.

Yours faithfully

Jodie Banner
Director of Governance and Assurance


